

North Country Troopers Assisting Troops

32731 Cottage Hill Road

Redwood, NY 13679

Attn: Rick Hathaway

Re: Donation

Dear Rick,

Mountain Warriors Sled Hockey

P.O. Box 43

Canton, NY 13617

March 26, 2016

I finally had some time to write and say a huge thank you for your donation of \$5,000 from your North Country Troopers Assisting Troops towards our Team to help with expenses. I appreciate all three of your Troopers (Randy Pound, Daniel Tordy, and yourself)) for coming to Canton and present the check during practice. We just had our 4th Annual Mountain Warriors Sled Hockey Tournament at SUNY Canton. We had teams from Ottawa, Kingston, Durham, Syracuse, Buffalo, and Ft. Drum. We also had a US paralympian, Paul Schaus, from Buffalo, a national development guy(Colin Gooley) from Syracuse. We even had a Canadian Olympian(Tyrone Delaney) from Ottawa and a National development guy(Donny Snel) from Ottawa as well that played on our team. All six teams loved our Tournament at SUNY Canton. Durham took first place, Ottawa second, Kingston third, Buffalo fourth, Syracuse fifth and Ft. Drum sixth. But there were no losers, we are all friends and have become one sled hockey family. Thank you for helping me put disabilities on ice! Your donation will go towards our Teams expenses. The Mountain Warriors Sled Hockey Team Inc. is a 501c3 corporation. Also, we would love to put your logo on my trailer to show other Teams the support you have given us. Thank you.

Very Truly,

Mark J. McKenna

Mit I Make